
From: Chris Bradley <vtfsc.president@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 9:12 AM 
To: Martin LaLonde <MLaLonde@leg.state.vt.us> 
Cc: meehantf@gmail.com <meehantf@gmail.com>; Maxine Grad <Mgrad@leg.state.vt.us>; Erik 
Fitzpatrick <EFITZPATRICK@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: RE: Magazine Exemption - S.30  
  
Martin – 
  
I thank you for sharing your thoughts and concerns. 
  
During my testimony, and in response to a question that Rep Notte raised, I believe I also 
suggested an entity registered with the Secretary of State, and that seemed to address the 
concerns he raised. 
  
Your suggested wording would work for us:  “…organized shooting competition sponsored by an 
entity registered with the Secretary of State…”. 
  
If you have further thoughts or concerns:  I am at your disposal, and Thank You again for 
spending time on this. 
  
Best Regards to All 
Chris 
  
Chris S Bradley 
President & Executive Director, Vermont Federation of Sportsmen’s Clubs 
www.vtfsc.org 
(802) 371-8758 
  
From: Martin LaLonde <MLaLonde@leg.state.vt.us>  
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 5:01 PM 
To: Chris Bradley <vtfsc.president@gmail.com> 
Cc: meehantf@gmail.com; Maxine Grad <Mgrad@leg.state.vt.us>; Erik Fitzpatrick 
<EFITZPATRICK@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: Re: Magazine Exemption - S.30 
  

Chris, 
  
Thanks for reaching out.  My concern is fairly straight-forward.  I think "organized 
shooting competition" is too broad.  Something like "organized shooting competition 
sponsored by . . ."  But I need to have who it is sponsored by,  By an entity registered at 
the Secretary of State?  I don't want this to be open for anyone to "organize" a shooting 
competition to be able to take advantage of the exemption.  I'm open to your ideas. 
  
Thanks, 
Martin 
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From: Chris Bradley <vtfsc.president@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 4:29 PM 
To: Martin LaLonde <MLaLonde@leg.state.vt.us> 
Cc: Tim Meehan <meehantf@gmail.com> 
Subject: Magazine Exemption - S.30  
  
Representative LaLonde (Martin) – 
  
I hope this note finds you well sir. 
  
Regarding the above topic, I understand that you have some concerns about the language of 
that amendment, and if I recall yesterday’s testimony correctly, you seemed to have a concern 
over the term “organized”. 
  
I was wondering if we might have a quick chat to discuss your concerns, as I would be happy to 
assist however I can to construct language that may assist adoption.       
  
Do you have time (at your convenience) for a quick call, or is it just as easy to outline your 
concerns via email? 
  
I place myself at your disposal if I can be of any assistance. 
  
Best Regards, 
Chris 
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